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Taking Christ to the Nations

Welcome to our first Newsletter for the World
Reach Medical Clinic!

Greetings from World Reach Medical Clinic in Muthetheni. We hope this message finds you in good health
and in high spirits! As we mark 3 years of service, we reflect on lives touched and impact created. We
acknowledge the guiding hand of God, whose grace has woven through our journey, illuminating the path
with divine wisdom and compassion, and we are excited to share our mission for the future. Our Clinic is
situated in a low-income community, which serves as a lifeline for individuals who face barriers to quality
healthcare. Here, we not only address medical needs, but we also nurture the spirit, recognizing that true
healing encompasses body, mind, and soul. At the World Reach Medical Clinic, our mission goes beyond
traditional healthcare; it's a calling to bring healing and hope to the underserved in Muthetheni. As a faith-
based organization, we are driven by the ethos of “Taking Christ to The Nations”, and our Clinic stands as

a testament to this commitment. Let us share a glimpse of lives touched:



Mary Philip
Mutinda's
Journey

to Recovery

Mary Philip is a testament to

the transformative power of
faith and support. She visited
our clinic a few months ago
with a long-term history of
heartburn and epigastric pain.
A few laboratory tests were
done, and our Clinic Pastor
prayed for her. Then she was
referred to a level 5 hospital
for further investigations
where she was diagnosed with
a mass on the duodenum. She
is currently being managed by
a surgeon and doing well.
Through health talks,
emotional encouragement,
and spiritual guidance, we
have witnessed her facing
adversity with unwavering
courage. The journey has not
only been about medical
treatments, but also about
fostering a belief in the healing

power of faith.

Paul Mwema's
Smile of
Resilience

One such individual who has

become an integral part of our
journey is a resilient soul
named Paul. He battles
hypertension and was recently
diagnosed with dilated
cardiomyopathy and bladder
outlet obstruction. He has
found solace and strength
within our clinic's walls as he
continues with his treatment
by a cardiologist at Karen
hospital. Paul comes to our
clinic for catheterization and
for refills of hypertensive
drugs. He is currently doing
well. We don't just provide
medical treatment, we offer a
comprehensive support
system - emotionally,

psychologically, and spiritually.

Faith Kaluki:
Narrative of
Fortitude

Such a resilient and
courageous soul with strong
faith. Faith found herself
admitted into the intensive
care unit, due to some
complications after delivering
her baby. Later, she had to
have both of her legs
amputated at Kijabe Hospital.
As one of service to the
community, Reuben the nurse
has been taking home-based
care services to her such as:
wound cleaning & dressing,
painkillers & antibiotics, and
encouragement. Faith can't
come to the Clinic because of
financial constraints and the
long distance (approx. 10
kms). We thank God that she
has reported a marked

improvement.



In addition to medical care, we extend our reach beyond the Clinic walls. Our community initiatives include
providing clean drinking water and reinforcing our commitment to holistic well-being. We also have a full-
time on-site pastor named Joshua, who teaches at the clinic. We believe that true healing encompasses
not only physical health, but also the nourishment of the spirit and mind. We invite you to join hands with

us in this transformative journey. Your partnership, sponsorship, and donations to World Reach can

amplify our impact and bring positive change to the lives of those we serve.

Ways You Can Help:

o Partnership Opportunities: Collaborate with us to expand our outreach, enhance healthcare
services, and contribute to community development.

e Sponsorship Programs: Support specific initiatives such as: medical camps, health education
workshops, or patient support programs.

o Donations: Your generous donations to World Reach, whether financial, in-kind, or medical
equipment, will contribute to sustaining and expanding our mission.

¢ Volunteer Support: If you have the skills and passion to make a hands-on difference, consider
joining our volunteer program and contribute to the well-being of our community.



Together, We Can Make a Difference

Every partnership, sponsorship, or donation is a step towards transforming lives and building a healthier,
more hopeful community. Your involvement will not only impact individual stories like Mary Philip, Paul,
and Faith, but will also contribute to the broader vision of “Taking Christ to the Nations”. As we conclude
this edition of our Clinic newsletter, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to the dedicated World Reach donors
and sponsors. Thank you for being integral members of our compassionate community. As we look
forward to the upcoming year 2024, we remain committed to our shared mission. With your continued
support, we anticipate even greater strides in providing quality healthcare and making a lasting difference
in the lives of those we serve. Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a joyful holiday season!

Sincerely,
Ken Mwiti
Clinical Officer, World Reach Medical Clinic.
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